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21 October 2022 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Option for Online Canteen Orders  

 Please be advised that in an attempt to simplify the process for submitting lunch orders, we are 

pleased to announce the launch of the school canteen online ordering option.  

 

Students will still have the option of submitting their lunch orders in-person during school days 

using the sealed envelope, however, we encourage you to use the online option as a more efficient 

alternative.  

Procedure for Lodging Online Lunch Orders 

1. Open the school’s website. Alternatively, the direct link is 

https://www.dulum.vic.edu.au/canteen 

2. Select Canteen Order from the Current Parents tab then enter the relevant details as per the 

prompts.   

 
3. Select your items from the displayed menu then click on Review and Pay. 

4. To finalise payment, click on Pay, or click on Add another to make an order for another 

child. The cut-off time for the daily lunch order is 9.00am for that particular day.  

 
Jazakumu Allah Khair. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Operations and Property Department  

https://www.dulum.vic.edu.au/canteen

